Hello, 

This is Mr. Wykoff, Academy of Engineering Director at Vance High School.  The reason I am calling you today is to inform you that based on your child’s performance we have selected (name) to be enrolled into our academy of engineering.  Are you aware of the opportunities regarding our academy of engineering?  Do you have a few minutes for a brief overview?
I have been teaching engineering here at Vance since 2006 and am now serving my second year in a leadership role as your career and technical education academy coordinator.  In a quick overview, this means I am able to help our student’s complete four engineering courses and a minimum 34 hour internship in their career of interest so that they have the opportunity to qualify for an additional diploma here at Vance High School in the academy of engineering.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]We strive to encourage our students to become more competitive to admission officers in higher education regarding their pursuit of a rigorous transcript and developing a resume and portfolio that may help in their entry level employment application. Lastly, we are recognized nationally as an academy of engineering through our national partner, NAF.  Our students have the opportunity to qualify for NAFtrack certification which allows them to earn an industry recognized credential to help elevate their entry level employment application with business partners such as Marriott, HP, CISCO, Verizon, AT&T, to name a few.
Does this sound something you would like for you (or your child)?

Do you have any questions?

Do I have your permission to change your child’s current schedule?

If you have any questions here is my cell phone.  Please call me anytime.
